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Please support HB 3029. We would save millions of dollars in interest and fees alone. Let’s
keep our money in our community, not give it Wall Street banks! 

The amount we would save would much better spent improving our schools and infrastructure,
among many other things. North Dakota is a perfect example. They have a public bank that
has been around for over 100 years and are currently recording record profits!

Do the research, as this is for the future economic stability of our community and state. 

Most Sincerely,
Vaughn Zeitzwolfe 
Portland, Oregon 
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